
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Norio, Ann-Marie 
To: Spratt, Jenna 
Subject: FW: Please consider to vote against the Walkers Quarry 
Date: October 4, 2023 11:10:18 AM 

-----Original Message-----
From: vince salvatori 

To: councilmemebers@niagarafalls.ca; wgates-co@ndp.on.ca; Diodati, Jim <jdiodati@niagarafalls.ca>; Bradley, 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region email system. Use 
caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Mr. Mayor Diodati, Mr. Wayne Gates, Mr. Bradley, Ms.Norio, Council Members of Niagara Falls and 
Regional Council. 

My wife and I are blessed with two young children. We were born and raised in the North end of  Niagara Falls. 

Eleven years ago we decided to purchase a home in Fernwood estates on Fiddlehead lane to start a family. We are 
grateful and love our neighbourhood! 

We are extremely concerned and disappointed with the proposed Walkers Quarry,  literally in our back yard. We 
were not told when purchasing our home that there was potential for a Quarry so close to residential properties. 

As you know this will affect all of us greatly and not only our neighbourhood  but several other neighbourhoods 
within the vicinity. 

The impact of this Quarry will be devastating to all of our families in so many ways. 

Please support us and consider not to rezone this area of land. 

This proposed Quarry has to be stopped to protect our families. 

Please circulate our emails to all council members. 

We appreciate your support and consideration, 

Vince and Jenna Salvatori 

Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2023 11:00 AM 

Jim <Jim.Bradley@niagararegion.ca>; Norio, Ann-Marie <Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca> 
Cc: Jenna Salvatori 
Subject: Please consider to vote against the Walkers Quarry 
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